
Monday, February 27th 

 
The NJHS Meeting will now be on FRIDAY, March 3 at 8:15 in the LGI. This is for current members only.  

 
 
"Congratulations to the Clark Middle School Dance Team for being named North Regional Jazz champions! As well as 
taking home 2nd place in hip-hop! Congratulations on making your way to state finals and good luck!" 

 
Any 6th or 7th graders interested in spring football should attend the call-out meeting in the LGI on March 8th from 3:45 to 
4:05. Please make sure to have your rides here on time.  
We will not have tutoring this week.  Focus on ISTEP. 

 
Academic Superbowl will meet Wed. morning at 8 a.m. in room 702.  All team members need to attend. 

 

Parents:  Please send a note with your student in the morning for early dismissal.  

 
Science Fair - Registration opens Feb 1.  Similar to last year, students will need to register online BEFORE March 17th. 
Group project members each need to fill out a paper form and turn in by March 17th. No more than 2 members for a group 
project. Group registration will be a paper copy registration, not on line registration.  We can not accept late entries.  
 
Girls on the Run is an after school program for girls in the 5th grade that teaches the girls essential life skills about 
teamwork, positive attitudes towards self and others, healthy relationships and positive impact on the community. Physical 
activity is woven into the lessons.  It will be held Tuesdays and Thursdays 3:45- 5pm starting March 7th.  Registration opens 
on Monday, February 6th at gotrofnwi.org.  Contact Jacqueline Weber 775-7246 for any questions.   

 
Plush blankets are available in the office for $50.00.  Come and check them out!! 

 
Box Tops for Education are back again this year!  Turn in your box tops each month for a chance to win a $5 Target 
giftcard.  Place all box tops in the box in the office.  Make sure you fill out the box top slip and put it in with your box tops.  
There will also be an ice cream reward for the homerooms that bring in the most box tops.  Ice cream will be rewarded at the 
end of each semester.  Last year we earned over $1200.  Let's see if we can make $2000 this year!  Check the expiration 
dates please.  
 
 

A huge congratulation goes out to the Clark Science Olympiad team for advancing past the regional 

competition over the weekend!  They will now be competing in the wild card tournament for an opportunity 

 to go to the state competition.  During regionals, students medaled in three events.  Mya Bell and Jake 

Chen took home a 4th place medal in Experimental Design; Connor Pinskey and Evan Taylor earned 2nd 

place for hovercraft; and Kelsey Lavin and Emily Denny took an outstanding 1st place in Food Science.  A 

shout-out goes to Collin Pinskey and Evan Taylor for scoring a 5th place in Towers.  Allison Peterson, David 

Salinas, Madison Reed, Adam Lung, and Quentin Enyeart all placed top 10 in their events, while Marcos 

Arevalo, Gabe Bellar, and Conor Persun scored top 12.  A special thanks goes out to alternates Kaitlyn 

Spoerner and Xavier Warmac for their help and support.  Way to go Clark Science Olympiad team!!!  

 
 

Removable/reusable Clark Coyote decals are available in the office for $1.00 each.  Show your Coyote pride. 
 

 

 

 

 

http://gotrofnwi.org/

